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Parents in Open School Event 
As part of our ‘Presentation and Expectations’ mini-topic to start the term off, the 
children invited their parents and carers into class to look at work they are proud of from 
the first fortnight back. 

Creative Arts 
Our next topic  is ‘The Quantocks’, 
and it has a creative Arts theme to it.  
The children are meeting Alice 
Maddicott from Halsway Manor to 
take part in this, and during this term 
they will be working with artists, 
musicians, and authors.   

Our appreciation is given to our 
friends at EDF who have helped 
finance this exciting initiative.  The 
idea is that we will create an ongoing 
exhibition for the community, and we 
intend to get parents involved in the 
curation and content of this. 

Y6 Algebra Fun 
Year 6 have started their programme of Maths lessons 
with Mr Tucker with the exciting topic of Algebra.  They 
have been learning about expressions, formulae, and 
equations. 
  
The pupils thought it was a new topic, but realised that 
they've been learning about this sort of thing since they 
were very little - missing number problems, pattern-
seeking and following rules are all part of algebra and 
they've been doing this since Reception! 
  
The Year 6s are also realising that adults use algebra all 
the time without recognising it - roasting a chicken, 
joining a gym, paying for a taxi all involves algebra. 

In Alfoxton class (Year 2/3), 
children showed off a junk model 
they had made.  They also talked 
about how they have started to 
improve the look of the work in 
their books.

In Beacon class (Year 4/5/6), the children proudly 
displayed their writing and maths work.  The class have 
also been doing colour mixing in Art lessons, expanding 
their vocabulary of colours, and conducting sketchbook 
work.  Parents seemed very happy by what they saw 
and it was a great chance for children to present to a 
real audience.

And a big welcome to all the children and families who have moved to 
Stogursey School this September!
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MJ likes the puppets and 
likes to get them all out. 
They help the children in 
Alfoxton class  with their 
counting.

Our reception children with Miss May and  
Mrs Cavill 

Mickey, Ethan, Jasper, MJ, Alfie, Harry H, 
Alexander,  Oscar and Harry L, have all started 
school this September. 

They have settled in really well to Triscombe class. 

They all love school and they love learning.  

The children have enjoyed making friends, though 
lots of them already know each other from 
pre-school.   

Oscar loves maths best and can count to 
100 “One, two, missed a few, ninety-nine, 
one hundred!” 

Mickey loves PE and 
here he is showing off 
his ball skills. 

Harry L said, 
 “I love learning - 

I love the eggs 
and I like to count 

the chickens!”

Here’s what they have been doing for the first few weeks at school.

Alfie isn’t sure what he thinks about the teachers, 
he likes Mrs Cavill best and he loves playtime. 

Ethan loves all animals and he wants to be a 
farmer.  

All the children love the toy animals at school,  
they help them to count and sort.  

PRE-SCHOOL 
Stogursey Pre-School is based at Stogursey C of E Primary School and serves Stogursey and 
the surrounding villages.   

Our Pre-School is set up with quality resources, carefully matched to a young child's needs and 
developmental stages.  

We aim to provide a welcoming and caring place, a beautiful stimulating environment for 
children from 2 years with interested and interesting adults, who are sensitive to the needs of 
young children.  

Please contact the school for more details.

Welcome to Triscombe Class! 
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